April 10, 2020
Hi Everyone,
| write with a very brief note today.

It sounds as though the Federal Government will be issuing the economic stimulus checks of $1200/$2400
through the Internal Revenue Service sometime soon. Those of you who have received your tax refunds
through direct deposit accounts may see these dollars deposited to your account next week. The issuing
of paper checks may take a couple of weeks. Please watch the news for further updates/details.

We confirmed today that those of you who carry health, dental and/or vision coverage with us will have
continued coverage through at least May 31. If Ohio continues its state of emergency beyond May 31,
that date may be extended. We are on schedule now to offer open enrollment in June for a new plan
year effective July 1, 2020 through April 30, 2021.

We wish those of you who celebrate Passover a Happy Passover or “Chag Pesach sameiai-ch.” And to
those of you celebrating Easter, Happy Easter. Our social distancing and isolation have brought some
families closer together (those with children at home) and others farther apart. Let’s make the best of this
situation and be grateful for our good health and better things to come!

Sincerely,

Trish and Leadership Team



